
 

from: Cristin Canterbury Bagnall <cristin.bagnall@gmail.com> 

date: 09/03/2020 12:08 PM 

to: Ashley Maher <amaher@town.arlington.ma.us> 

cc: Ali Carter <ACarter@town.arlington.ma.us>, Stewart Ikeda <stewartikeda@gmail.com> 

 

 

 

Dear Ashley, 

 

At the Commission for Arts and Culture’s meeting on Monday night, the 

Commissioners present voted to recommend the appointment of Christine Noah 

and Sarah Morgan Wu to three-year terms on the ACAC, filling two open 

seats.  We request that they be included on a future Select Board agenda to 

be formally appointed.   

 

Their cover letters and resumes are attached.  Please let us know what else 

you need from us to move this forward, and thanks very much for your help. 

 

All best, 

 

Cristin 


